
Mrs. Thomas’s Class 
Classroom Newsletter 

October 3, 2019 

Dates to Remember 
10/3 – Write Index 
Cards at Home 
10/4 – No School (UF 
Homecoming) 
10/11 – Book Order Due 
10/14 – End of First 
Nine Weeks 
10/17 Butter Braid 
Fundraiser Ends 
10/18 – No School 
(Teacher Workday) 
10/24 – Report Cards Go 
Home 
10/30 – Butter Braid 
Delivery! 
10/31 – Pumpkin Day & 
Class Party 
11/1 – Field Trip to 
Roger’s Farm 
 Scholastic Book Order 
Book order forms went 
home today in your 
child’s purple folder.  
Orders are due on 
Friday, October 11th. 

Classroom News 
 

Today, the class received some really cool donations!  
We have a butterfly habitat and many beautiful 
butterfly books for our classroom!  Students will 
learn about the life cycle and how to identify 
different butterflies.  We will also use our science 
journals to record data about the butterflies as they 
change and grow.  Please come see our habitat 
anytime.  Thank you so much Mrs. Bastak! 
 
 I’m very excited for our field trip to Roger’s Farm.  I 
have never been!  Thank you for all of the 
chaperones that have signed up.  It’s going to be a 
great day!  I forgot to mention in my e-mail that 
parents do not receive volunteer hours for being a 
chaperone on a field trip.  Please make sure you 
have filled out a volunteer form & turned it into 
Mrs. Carr or Ms. Ashley. 
 
Mrs. Carr delivered her baby boy on Tuesday!  We’re 
all very excited for her and her family! 
 
Don’t forget our fundraisers!  Details on the back! 
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WOW - perseverance  



Spelling Words 
Focus: short /u/ 

 
1.  fun 

 
2.  run 

 
3.  tub 

 
4.  drum 

 
  5.  jump 

 
 
 
 
 

Fall Party 10/31 
You guys are amazing!  
There are so many 
volunteers to help with the 
party that we’re going to 
take it outside & play 
games!  It’s going to be 
fun! 

Parent Conferences 
There are 2 slots left for 
parent conferences.  Please 
check the sign up sheet 
located on the front table 
when you enter HLA. 
 
 
  

What We’re Learning Next Week 
 
Reading: Sequence of Events  
 
Phonics: short /u/ 
 
Hand Writing: Review Numbers 
 
Math: Subtraction Strategies 
 
Science: Living Things 
 
Social Studies: My School, My Community 
 
Art: Oil Pastel 
 
 

 
 

Fundraisers 
 Hopefully you heard that HLA is having a big 
fundraiser!  We are trying to raise $5K for a 
basketball court.  There are going to be 3 
different fundraisers to reach our goal.  Our first 
fundraiser is a Go Fund Me account.  You can go 
to HLA’s Facebook page to donate.  Our second 
fundraiser is Butter Braids which is a delicious 
pastry just in time for the holidays!  Every Butter 
Braid that is sold, HLA keep $5.50!  Sales 
brochures went home yesterday or today.  These 
are delicious so don’t miss out!  Our third 
fundraiser will be themed baskets.  1st grade will 
have one boy basket & one girl basket (ages 5 – 8 
for both baskets).  Our themes are Lego’s and 
Unicorns.  HLA will have a silent auction during 
an upcoming parent night for the baskets.  
To get the basket started, I have donated  
Unicorn slippers and a Lego Sky Police Jet kit.   
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